
 

 

    MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release  

All Media Houses 

Date: 22 September 2025 

 
LAUNCH OF 2025 MPUMALANGA INVESTMENT AND MINING CONFERENCE  
 
The Mpumalanga Provincial Government will conduct a media launch for the 2025 
Investment and Mining Conference. The launch is one of the build-up activities in support of 
the crucial 2-days conference scheduled to take place on 2-3 October 2025.  
 
The Premier, Mr Mandla Ndlovu is confident that the conference will be a game-changer that 
will crystalize available opportunities of investment in the province to propel sustainable 
growth. He says the conference will propel the province to achieve the strategic priorities of 
the 7th administration, of driving inclusive growth and job creation, reducing the high costs of 
living and poverty, as well as building a capable, ethical and developmental state.  
 
“We are repositioning our province as a globally competitive investment hub. Therefore the 
conference will help us to reposition Mpumalanga Province as an investment destination of 
choice, to forge a collective future where our wealth translates directly into the prosperity of 
our people, as we attract more investments,” Premier Ndlovu elaborates. 
 
The conference will take place in the mining town of Middelburg, Steve Tshwete Local 
Municipality, and is targeting a broad spectrum of stakeholders from government, mining 
houses and investment agencies.  
 
The media launch will outline detailed overview of the conference to the media fraternity. 
Details of the launch are as follows: 
 
Date:  Friday, 26 September 2025 
Time:  10h00  
Venue: Makhonjwa Building, EXCO Media room  
   Riverside Government complex 

Members of the media are cordially invited to attend. For confirmation, contact Ms Phumla 
Mokoena on 060 998 8781 or mokoenapi@mpg.gov.za or Mr Thomas Msiza on 079 500 
0137 or tmsiza@mpg.gov.za.  
 

ENDS… 

 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Provincial Government 
Enquiries: Mr Silence Mhlaba (Acting Spokesperson – Economic Development and 
Tourism) 066 475 7963 or Mr George Mthethwa (Provincial Government Spokesperson) 
083 302 2774. 
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